
Red Clover Award Evaluation
Please take a few minutes to evaluate the program.  Your suggestions and comments will be used to 
improve the program in future years.  Please type or print!

Return this form with your tally sheet (votes) by April 25, 2016. If you fax the form, please fax 
BOTH sides. Thank you! 

1.  What are the positives of the program?  What worked?  What were the greatest accomplishments?

2.  What are the negatives of the program?  What did not work and why?
What are your specific recommendations for change or improvement?

3.  How do you promote the program at your school or library?

4.  What kinds of connections do you have with afterschool programs at your school or elsewhere? 

5. What kinds of connections do you have with preschool programs at your school or elsewhere?

(over)



6.  Describe any assemblies, kick-offs or other ideas you may have coordinated. 

7.  Do you have workshop suggestions for the conference?  Do you know someone 
who’d like to present a workshop? If so, please write the summer contact information here.

8.  Do you use the Red Clover Award guide?  If so, how?

9.  Which book was your favorite and why?

Name	 _______________________________________________________________________

School or Library ______________________________________________________________

Mailing Address _______________________________________________________________

Phone _____________________________ Email ___________________________________

Return this form with your tally sheet to 
Vermont Center for the Book • P.O. Box 423 • Chester, VT 05143

Fax:  802-875-2790
Email: wendy@mothergooseprograms.org


